
April 30, 2021 

Linda Bridwell 

Executive Director 

Public Service Commission 

PO Box 615 

Frankfort, KY 40602 

Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed is Beech Grove Water System's Purchased Water Adjustment Application. Beech Grove Water 

System is expecting an increase from its supplier West Daviess Water District. Beech Grove Water 

System was informed by West Daviess Water District that its supplier has increased its rates and West 

Daviess Water District will be adjusting its wholesale rate to Beech Grove Water System effective June 1, 

2021. 

Sincerely, 

Sheila Murphy 

Office Manager 


